
Maine Health Care Professionals Call for 
Strong, Science-Based Climate Change Legislation 

 
June 22, 2009 
 
 
Dear Senator Collins, 

We, the undersigned Maine health care professionals, are writing to express our serious concern about 
continued U.S. inaction to address the growing public health threat of global climate change. We know 
you have been an outspoken advocate for addressing the threat of global climate change and we thank 
you for it.  We now urge you to continue your leadership to support national legislation requiring 
mandatory controls to slow and stop the emission of heat-trapping greenhouse gases. 

Maine’s health care community calls for immediate action to address the threats posed by global 
warming for the following reasons: 

 Climate change threatens the basic elements of life for both present and future generations, 
including food, water, shelter, clean air and health;  

 Declining crop yields, especially in the poorest countries of the world, could leave many millions 
without the ability to produce or purchase enough food to sustain healthy life;  

 Climate change-induced sea level rises, flooding and drought will likely lead to the displacement 
and suffering of hundreds of millions of people and could spark national or international conflict;  

 Scientific evidence indicates that climate change will increase the spread of vector-borne diseases 
such as malaria and dengue fever;  

 Most of the health burden of climate change is borne by women and children in developing 
countries; 

 Substantial reductions in greenhouse gas emissions are urgently required to reduce the risks of 
serious climate change; and  

 In the countries responsible for most greenhouse gas emissions, policies to reduce carbon 
emissions have the potential to bring important public health benefits through increases in physical 
activity, improvements in air quality, increased home energy efficiency and the adoption of diets 
that contain fewer animal products. 

 
In order to prevent this growing public health threat it is necessary to dramatically reduce the 
emission of greenhouse gases on a global level.  As a primary contributor to global warming, it is 
necessary for the U.S. to adopt mandatory regulations that control the emission of greenhouse 
gases.  

Addressing global warming should be seen not just as a responsibility, but also as an opportunity. It is 
an opportunity to increase our nation’s energy security, boost our nation’s economic competitiveness 
and create healthier communities.  

As health care professionals deeply concerned about the health of our nation, we ask that you and your 
colleagues seize this opportunity by immediately enacting legislation to slow, stop and reverse the 
emission of greenhouse gases.   

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely,  
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Charles W. Acker, Ph.D. 
Whitefield 
 
Elizabeth K. Ackerson, M.D. 
Cumberland Foreside 
 
Seth Arrow, M.D. 
Falmouth 
 
Paul Balzer, M.D. 
New Gloucester 
 
Katherine Beach, C.N.M. 
South Portland 
 
Lisa Belanger, M.S.N., N.P. 
Cumberland 
 
Stephen Benson, Ph.D. 
Blue Hill 
 
Sam Bergman, M.D. 
Hancock 
 
Gregory Bianconi, M.D. 
Lisbon Falls 
 
Tim Blanchette, R.T. 
Falmouth 
 
Rebecca Bloch, M.D.  
Cape Elizabeth 
 
Ron Blum, M.D.  
Patten 
 
Patricia Boston, R.N., M.S.N. 
Biddeford 
 
Chris Bowe, M.D. 
Cape Elizabeth 
 
Julie Bowman, Ac., L. Ac. 
Freeport 
 
Dawn Boyd, R.N. 
Saco 
 

Trevor Braden, M.D. 
So. Portland 
 
Richard Buckberg, PA-C 
Portland 
 
Adam Burk 
Portland 
 
Holly Buschorn, M.D. 
South Portland 
 
Diane Campbell, M.D. 
Belgrade 
 
Becky Castonguay, R.D.H. 
Topsham 
 
Michelle Crispo, M.D. 
Portland 
 
Steve Diaz, M.D., F.A.C.E.P. 
Waterville 
 
John D. Dickens, Jr., M.D., M.P.H. 
Lewiston 
 
Andrew Dionne, M.D. 
Sidney 
 
Laurence Fischman, M.D. 
Brunswick 
 
Megan Fix, M.D. 
Portland 
 
Anthony Foianini, M.D 
Portland 
 
J.C. Foster, R.N. 
Portland 
 
Carl German, M.D. 
Portland 
 
Thomas M. Gilson, D.O. 
Falmouth 
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Maroulla Gleaton, M.D. 
Palermo 
 
Karen Gleeson, MA, MS, MSW, CT 
Northport 
 
Deborah Gorham, R.N. 
Rumford 
 
Lani Graham, M.D. 
Portland 
 
Carol A.Gregory, R.N. 
Old Town 
 
Tim Hagney, N.D. 
Belfast 
 
Donna Hahnel, R.N. 
New Gloucester 
 
Donald V. Hankinson, D.O. 
Falmouth 
 
George L.Higgins III, M.D. 
Portland 
 
Jennifer V. Hilton, D.O. 
Falmouth 
 
Douglas Howell, M.D. 
Cape Elizabeth 
 
Christine Irish, M.D. 
Portland 
 
Richard K. Jennings, M.D. 
Fayette 
 
Anne Johnson 
Hollis 
 
Mary E. Jude, FNP-C, C-PA 
Orrington 
 
Michael Jung, M.D. 
Westbrook 

 
Eileen  Kalikow, M.Ed, C.R.C 
Portland 
 
Lisa M. Kelley, R.N., M.S.N. 
Freeport 
 
Dorothy Klimas-Zacas, Ph.D. 
Orono 
 
Jeff L’Heureaux, R.N. 
Old Orchard Beach 
 
Michael Lambke, M.D. 
Skowhegan 
 
Stephanie Lash, M.D. 
Orrington 
 
Angela Leclerc, PA-C 
Gorham 
 
Paul Liebow, M.D. 
Bucksport 
 
Jo Ellen Linder, M.D. 
West Falmouth 
 
James Little, M.D. 
Portland 
 
Christopher J .Lutrzykowski, M.D. 
Augusta 
 
Kenneth Lux, Ph.D. 
Rockland 
 
Gloria Mallet, R.N. 
Portland 
 
Tony Marple, F.H.F.M.A. 
Augusta 
 
Tom Maycock, M.D. 
Belfast 
 
James Melloh, M.D. 
Auburn 
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Claudette Mimeault, R.N. 
Portland 
 
Heather Mitchell, R.N. 
Saco 
 
Steven Moody, R.N. 
N. Waterboro 
 
Gino Nalli, M.P.H. 
Cumberland 
 
Holly Noonan 
Camden 
 
Kimberly Odell, OTR/L 
Bath 
 
Joanne Orr, R.N. 
South Portland 
 
Tony Owens, M.D. 
Cape Elizabeth 
 
Amy Owens, R.N. 
Old Orchard Beach 
 
Michael Parker, D.M.D. 
Gorham 
 
Paul Perkins, M.D. 
Bath 
 
Jeffrey Peterson, M.D. 
Yarmouth 
 
Sarah Peterson, M.D. 
Scarborough 
 
Tina Phillips, P.T. 
Brunswick 
 
Anthony J. Pileggi, M.D. 
South China 
 
Juliana Plummer 
Abbot 

 
Roderick E.Prior, M.D. 
Augusta 
 
Phyllis Reames, R.N. 
Portland 
 
Pat Sanders, M.D. 
Scarborough 
 
Renee Sarett, M.D. 
Portland 
 
James Schneid, M.D. 
Augusta 
 
Claire V. Sessions, R.D.M.S. 
Andover 
 
Syd Sewall, M.D. 
Augusta 
 
Ingrid M. Sherrill, PA-C 
Nobleboro 
 
Diana Sholtz, M.D.  
Eastport 
 
Amy L. Simpson, L.C.S.W. 
Portland  
 
Sara Stalman, M.D. 
Brooksville 
 
Donald Stanley, D.O. 
Nobleboro 
 
Tania D. Strout, R.N., B.S.N., M.S. 
Portland 
 
Tim Sweeney, M.D. 
Gray 
 
Maureen Sze, M.D. 
Portland 
 
Kathy Thorson, R.N. 
Brunswick 
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Robert Trowbridge, M.D. 
Portland 
 
Dinah V. Tungol, M.D. 
Presque Isle 
 
Marie Underwood, R.N. 
Searsport 
 
Thomas E. Van der Kloot, M.D. 
Brunswick 
 
Marianne Vandiver, PAC 
Stonington 
 
Edward Walworth, M.D. 
Lewiston 
 
Michael Watts, M.D. 
Portland 
 
Elizabeth Weiss, M.D. 
Orono 
 
Chris Wellins, M.D., M.S. 
Cape Elizabeth 
 
Luke Wood, D.O. 
Portland 
 
Barry Worthing, R.N. 
Portland 
 
Keelyn Wu, D.O. 
Falmouth 
 
Kate Drummand Zimmerman, D.O. 
Portland 
 
Ellen Zimmerman, L.C.S.W. 
Portland 
 
 
 
 


